

Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau Board Meeting Tuesday, December 6, 2022

The Tupelo Convention & Visitors Bureau met Tuesday, December 6, 2022, at 2 p.m. in the Tupelo CVB boardroom. Board members present were Neal McCoy, Dimple Patel, Louis Britton, Leslie Nabors and Chauncey Godwin. Tupelo CVB staff members present were Jennie Bradford Curlee and Stephanie Moody-Coomer. Kim Hanna and Nettie Davis represented the City of Tupelo.

Neal McCoy called the meeting to order at 2 p.m.

Leslie Nabors moved for approval of the agenda, Louis Britton seconded the motion. All voting aye, the motion carried.

Dimple Patel moved for approval of the minutes from the board meeting held in November 1st with the correction of a date in the first line to November 1, 2022. Louis Britton seconded the motion. All voting aye, the motion carried.

Kim Hanna presented the financial reports.

Jennie Bradford Curlee and Stephanie Coomer presented staff reports.

Chauncey Godwin moved to increase salary ranges for each staff position as presented. Louis Britton seconded the motion. All voting aye, the motion carried.

The meeting adjourned at 2:32 p.m.

Submitted by:

Chauncey Godwin Secretary

Neal McCoy, Executive Director